
I oppose the large scale of the design, because of 
increased traffic into & out of 2-lane residential Lake 
Street, the increased danger of accidents at the crossing 
of the Minuteman bike path, & because of even more 
overcrowding at Hardy School, which 3 of my 
grandchildren attend(ed).  The school has already had to 
build an expensive expansion because of existing 
overcrowding.  This has reduced the size of the 
playground, and meant that the younger children have to 
use the new playground on Lake Street, with its toxic 
traffic fumes.   
Sincerely,   
Mrs. Linda Agerbak 
42 Thorndike St 
Arlington MA 02474    
 


